
Week of August 19th

Congratulations!  It’s a boy!
Josiah Earl Cobb was born on August 3rd.  His parents are 
Shawn and Stephanie.  He has an older brother, Levi.

Choir Openings
If you are interested in singing with us for Christmas at 
Carbondale, we rehearse on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m. in 
the Choir Room.  See Pastor Bryce for more information.

Congratulations to our 2018 Honor Star
Jaycee M

Jaycee was recognized at the Oklahoma Honor Star 
Crowning this Saturday in Oklahoma City.  She will be 
crowned here tonight during the 6 p.m. service.

Israel Trip 2019
The date has been set for the next trip to Israel with Pastor 
Phil and Paula Taylor.  We will leave Tulsa on May 28th and 
return June 8th.  There is an information sheet available at 
the Information Desk or contact pamjedwards@mac.com 
for more information.

Branson Trip - Spaces Open
There are still openings left for the Branson Trip on October 
25th-26th.  They are opening this to adults of any age.  
Please see Paul or Janie Cushman at the Information Desk 
for more details!

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 16th
11 AM

Pick up a grocery bag today to fill!  Help us fill 250 bags for 
this outreach!  All grocery bags should be returned by 
September 9th!

Tickets will be available to puchase 15 minutes before each 
service.

 


